
NOTE: - Local Plan Sub-Committee - 5th September 2019 – Meeting Cancelled 
 
 
The Local Plan Sub-Committee meeting scheduled for Thursday 5th September 
2019 has been cancelled. 
 
 
The next meeting of the Local Plan Sub-Committee is scheduled to take place on 
Thursday, 17th October 2019 at Causeway House, Bocking End, Braintree starting 
at 6.00pm. 
 
 


